
American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
July 30, 2007 
   Minutes 

 
Meeting was called to order by Paul Emhoff at 7:30 PM. 
 
David Ehlert called the roll. 
 
Present:  Amherst, Ashland, Avon, Avon Lake, Bay Village, Berea, Broadview Hts., Brooklyn, Brook Park, 
Brunswick, Buckeye, Cloverleaf, Columbia, Elyria, Fairview Park, Hudson, Independence, LaGrange, 
Lakewood, Lorain, Medina, Middleburg Hts., Midview, North Olmsted, North Ridgeville, North Royalton, 
Norwalk, Olmsted Falls, Parma, Parma Hts., Rocky River, Sandusky, Strongsville, Wadsworth, Westlake, and 
Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Vermilion and Wellington   
 
Minutes from the July 9th, 2007 meeting were approved by Brunswick pending one addition regarding a $1 
increase in the player/coach fees for 2007/2008.     
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff:  
 
Referees - There is a problem assigning referees in the Fall season due to a shortage in availability.  We would 
like each community to stress to the parents and coaches to leave the referees alone.         
 
Referee No Shows – Please complete a Referee “No Show” Report Form and e-mail it to the address on the 
website.  This form is located in the Procedures & Forms section of the AASL website.            
   
Updated Rules – Updated rules have been posted in the AASL website.  It is recommended that coaches 
approach the referees nicely before the game to confirm the rules.     
 
Score Reporting – All scores are required to be entered by both teams into the Score Reporting of the AASL 
website by October 31st, 2007.  Please enter scores with 48 hours after the match.  Send questions to 
aasl_score_reporting@yahoo.com.     
 
Playoffs - There will be no playoffs in the Fall.   
 
Field Locations – Please instruct the away coaches to call or confirm via e-mail the field locations, date and 
time of the match with the home team.   
 
Awards – Awards for U12 and above were handed out.   
 
Announcements by Jayme McCourt: 
 
Registration Deadline – Per player/coach fee increases to $21 starting July 30th, 2007 for Fall season.   
 
Adjournment:  The business part of the meeting was adjourned by Brook Park and seconded by Middleburgh.  
The final scheduling portion of the meeting continued after the business meeting. 
 
Next meeting:  The next meeting will be at 7:00 PM (NOTE:  NEW TIME) on Monday September 10, 2007 
at the Brook Park Recreation Center.  Please watch your e-mail for meeting changes.     


